
                      
Vintage Car Club of Castle Rock     

 

Sold Out Notice 
 

Waiting for Vehicle Entry into 2020 Car Show 

 

Due to the popularity of this event and limited space in downtown Castle Rock, all available spaces for the 2020 

Classic Rock Cruise-In Car Show on June 20
th

 has sold out.   

 

It is possible there may be no shows for this event.  Anyone not pre-registered and wanting to enter a Vehicle 

into the Show can arrive Saturday morning between 8 and 9am (I-25 to exit 181, East on Plum Creek Parkway, 

North on Wilcox St. and West on 3
rd

 St. to the entrance at Jerry St.) and line up in a holding lane towards the 

county parking lot on a first come first serve basis and wait for the registered vehicles to be fully parked.  At 

that point, the VCC Parking Chairman will determine if space is available and if so, the registration team will 

collect the $30 day of show entry fee (cash or check only) and have you complete a registration form to receive 

your dash plaque (if available) and window card for entry into the Show.  

 

There is no guarantee that space will be available and the wait time may be as late as 9:45am.   

 

Randy Combs 

VCC Registration Chairman 
 


